Dear Congressman Harris,

I am writing to request that you withdraw your name from the co-sponsor list for H.R. 620, the ADA Education and Reform Act.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are already numerous resources for businesses to use concerning their obligations to provide public accommodations.  These resources have been around since the passage of the ADA in 1990.  Therefore, the provisions of this bill are unnecessary and merely duplicate existing resources.  
This bill does not reform the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  It will diminish the rights of disabled citizens to participate in all aspects of community life by introducing vague standards that have no clear legal definition.  If a business only has to make “substantial progress” as the bill states, disabled people will never receive equal access to the services that the business offers.  This bill will be a step backward for disabled citizens.  I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
<your name>
<your address>
